
 

CIR/03/19-20                                                                                                                       Date: 6th June, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Warm Greetings! 
 
We the Pre-Primary team request you to kindly send the following things with your child by Monday the 
10th June, 2019 to make his/her school hours comfortable. 
 

1. 6 passport size photograph, 2 Stamp size photograph in school uniform. 
2. A spare dress to be retained by school and returned at the end of AY 2019-20( or if soiled)with 

child’s name on it. 
3. Kindly label the child’s bag, books, water-bottle, tiffin-box, pencil box. 
4. Please pack Healthy snacks for the tiffin. 
5. Also send Napkins/Handkerchiefs, Spoons, Fork (as per your child’s needs). 

 
Best regards, 
TATTVA SCHOOL  
 
 
Principal 
 


